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Office of Community & Civic Life’s Graffiti Program 

Offering Graffiti Removal to Portland Businesses

This past weekend, Portlanders gathered through vigils, marches, and protests 
to honor the life of George Floyd. Most of the gatherings were peaceful while 
some resulted in damage to buildings and businesses. In response, The Office of 
Community & Civic Life (Civic Life), Neighborhood Emergency Teams, Portland 
Bureau of Transportation, and Regional Arts and Culture Council worked closely 
to coordinate and clean up graffiti and tagging, but left graffiti that was a 
memorial to George Floyd intact. 

Civic Life’s Graffiti Program continues to offer its graffiti removal services to 
business impacted and prioritize free removal services for Black-owned and 
minority-owned businesses impacted by graffiti related to these events. To 
apply for our services, please fill out the attached form.  

Any questions about free graffiti removal, graffiti removal best practices, and 
volunteer opportunities can be directed to Graffiti Program Coordinator Juliette 
Muracchioli, juliette.muracchioli@portlandoregon.gov
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